
From: County Executive (WEB) <CEO@westchestercountyny.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 9:30 AM 
To: County Executive (WEB) <CEO@westchestercountyny.gov> 
Subject: Don't Forget Your Flu Shot... 
 

 

George Latimer 

County Executive 

 
September 15, 2023 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Within just a few short weeks, the weather will grow cooler, and the leaves will turn 

color and fall. We will begin our retreat indoors as the summer months come to a 

close, and begin preparations to celebrate the holidays with our family and friends.   

That’s why I’m being proactive and taking the time to schedule my flu shot right 

now, to ensure I am protected throughout flu season. We strongly encourage all of 

you to do the same.  

Our Westchester County Health Department has been hard at work securing flu 

vaccine for County employees, to make it easy and convenient to get your shot while 

you’re at work. To that end, the Westchester County Health Department will 

begin holding free flu vaccine clinics for County employees beginning on 

Tuesday, October 3.  

The clinics have been scheduled in a number of our Westchester County Office 

Buildings. Attached to this email are full instructions on how to register, and make 

an appointment online. If you do not have internet access you may call (914) 995-

7425, during business hours, to schedule an appointment.  Should these locations 

not be convenient for you, we encourage you to schedule your flu vaccine through 

CVS or through your local medical provider.  

Dependents and County retirees with UMR health insurance are also welcome to 

attend most clinics; please refer to the schedule attached.  

Please wear clothing that allows easy access to your arm, and arrive at least five 

minutes prior to your scheduled appointment time. If on the day of your 

appointment you are experiencing COVID-like symptoms or not feeling well, you 

must reschedule your appointment.  



If your schedule allows, please make an appointment to get your flu shot today – 

just make sure you check in with your supervisor first. Stay healthy.  

 

Sincerely,  

                                                                                                         

George Latimer                                                                                                              

Westchester County Executive                                                                                     

 

 

Sherlita Amler, M.D. 

Commissioner of Health 

 


